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March 2022
March 2022 April 2022

17th
18th-25th

St. Patrick’s Day
Spring Conferences (MINIMUM
DAYS all days)

1st
15th-22th

Spring Picture Day
Spring Break

Principal’s Message

I hope everyone is doing well and had a wonderful break last week. It is so important that
families have those opportunities to be together and have a chance to reset. I enjoy going out to
recess and hearing from the students about their breaks. Now, we are back and students and
teachers are busy filling our last months of the school year with as much learning as possible.
Many of you have also read that there are changes regarding our COVID protocol. While it is
exciting to hear of positive developments there will be more communication on the way
regarding these changes so please continue to check your email regularly for updates. As
always, we will help guide you and your family through this transition and prioritize the health
and safety of our students and school community.

Warmest regards,
Dr. Derrick

Parent Teacher Conferences
Friday, March 18th through Friday March 25th, 2020

All students will be dismissed at 1:00 p.m.
(12:40 p.m. for Kindergarten)

http://northwood.berryessa.k12.ca.us


Daylight Saving Time ends at 2:00 a.m. on
Sunday, March 13th.

Don’t forget to turn your clocks ahead one
hour.

HELP WANTED

Northwood is currently looking to fill positions for a Noon Duty and Health
Clerk at our school site.

If you are interested in more information regarding the noon duty position
please contact Mrs. Broker at hbroker@busd.net.

If you are interested in the Health Clerk position please go to the link below
for more information and to apply.

https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosting/1531312

St. Patrick’s Day
St. Patrick's Day is an annual feast day celebrating the
patron saint the day is named after. St. Patrick's Day is the
national holiday of Ireland and will be celebrated on
Thursday, March 17. St. Patrick's Day has become a
popular holiday and is celebrated with parades and
festivals in cities across the United States. Many people
wear green and eat corned beef, cabbage, and potatoes .
Northwood students are encouraged to wear green to
school as long as it is appropriate.
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For Translation Assistance
Please call the district hotline:
1-408-923-1901 (Chinese)
1-408-923-1902 (Spanish)
1-408-923-1903 (Vietnamese)
An office assistant will get in touch with you to
deliver the translation of the document.

請利用校區熱線電話1-408-923-1901
會有人與您聯繫,為您翻譯資料上的重要內容

Por favor llame al teléfono de asistencia al
1-408-923-1902 y alguien se pondrá en contacto
para darle la información esencial del documento.

Xin gọi số hotline của khu học tại 1-408-923-1903
và sẽ có người giúp quí vị để hiểu những điều cốt
yếu của văn kiện.


